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7th December - PTFA Bedtime Stories with Santa 3:30pm-5:00pm 

8th December - PTFA Non uniform day in return for chocolate for chocolate tombola

11th December - PTFA Christmas Fayre 3:30pm

 13th December Reception and Year 6 - Christmas Nativity 2:15pm in Church

 14th December 2:30pm - Year 1 & 2 Christmas Carol Service in Church

20th December -Whole school Christmas lunch 

20th December - Wear your Christmas jumper 

20th December - Last day of term 

3rd January - First day back 

Dear Parents and Carers,
Thank you to everyone who attended our humanities exhibition yesterday; we hope you enjoyed looking at the children’s learning.   
We appreciate all of your support for our recent fund raising events.  I am pleased to let you know that we raised £231.38 for the Royal British Legion
Poppy Appeal and £170.30 for Children in Need.   Thank you so much for your donations to such good causes.
Last week, the children took part in Anti-Bullying Week. The theme this year is “Make a noise about Bullying” and we have had discussions about what
bullying means to us, how banter can turn into something more hurtful, and what we can do to stop bullying.    Together, we can make a difference and take
a stand against bullying. 
We have been made aware that some children are walking to school unaccompanied by an adult.  We would not expect any child to be walking on their own
until they reach Year 6 as we would have concerns for their safety and wellbeing.   Additionally, can we please ask that you use the pedestrian entrance to
enter and leave school; there are a number of children and adults who are walking across the car park which could be dangerous should vehicles be entering
or leaving the car park. 
Finally, next week the children will be celebrating Christingle; we are fortunate that volunteers from the church will be coming in to help
the children make their Christingles. Every year, collections from Christingles help children across the UK to transform their lives. 
If you have any spare change and would like to donate to the Children’s Society, please send this in to school and there will be a candle 
collection box in each class.
Yours sincerely
Mrs J Bentley 

www.schoolmealsonline.com

To book Christmas lunch,
please use this link;

23rd November 2023

No pedestrians

http://www.schoolmealsonline.com/
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Heckington St

Andrew’s 

Primary School PTFA 

On Thursday 7th

December 3:30-5pm 

The price is £3.50 each. 

Children to bring PJ’s and teddy to

school. Price includes hot chocolate,

biscuits and a present from Santa.

Please return consent slips and

payment to the school office. 
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